Nursery Newsletter-Spring Term 2 2025



We are so proud of how the new children have settled into nursery and how the existing children have adapted to having more friends to play with. We have enjoyed getting to know each other and establishing relationships and routines. It is lovely having some children in the nursery full time and we are amazed at how sensible and grown up they are. We are looking forward to another fun term.







Topic

Our next theme will be 'Healthy Me'. The children will be talking about how to keep healthy, healthy and unhealthy foods, the importance of physical activities and personal wellbeing. We will also discuss the importance keeping our teeth clean and healthy. Our focus Nursery Rhyme will be 'Humpty Dumpty.'



Play and Stay Sessions

Thank you to everyone who attended the 'I'm a Little Teapot' Session for parents last term. We really value your support and know how much the children enjoy having you in to play and share their nursery experience with them. Please look out for an invitation to our Mother's day Event and Easter Crafts session.



Tapestry

Thank you for your continued support with Tapestry. It is lovely to see the observations from home and what the children get up to outside of nursery. If you have not managed to activate your account, please speak to Mrs Scott or Mrs Sanford.



Nursery Phonics - Our Focus Texts

The children have enjoyed listening to our focus texts and retelling the stories during our Shared Story time Sessions. We are getting good at using story language and learning the structure of stories. We will continue to read focus texts that relate to our topic and develop and extend the children's vocabulary. Our focus texts this term will be:





Polite Reminders

Nursery starts at 8.30am and finishes at 11.30am.

Please label ALL of your child's belongings, especially water bottles.

Please provide water only in water bottles and not juice.

Thank you.



Dates for your diary

Parents Evening — Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th March at 3.35 — 5.30.pm

Mother's Day Event — Thursday 27th March

Easter Crafts Session – Tuesday 1st April





Lending Library will start Friday 7th March. Parents are invited in weekly at 11.20am and 3.20pm to share a book with your child. 30 hour parents will be invited to the 3.20pm session. Please look out for a letter in your child's book bag.



Aspiration

Knowledge

Achievement